
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 3:36:42 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 8:33 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Michelle Bainbridge

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a Hydro One customer, I am appalled that you are making another application to increase the
distribution rates in Ontario. Five Hydro One executives make over $11 million dollars  combined in
salary, more than any
other electric company in Canada.   In 2015, Hydro One disconnected nearly
10,000 residential customers from their electricity services, roughly one per cent of their total customer
base.  In December 2016, 1,425 Hydro One customers were living without power. One man died as his
generator blew up since he had no electricity. Hydro rates have done up 140% from 2006 to 2016,
   and we have over paid $37 billion for hydro from 2006-2014 according to the Auditor General Bonnie
Lysyk. No more!

-- Attachment --
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